
SOUTHMOOR PARK WEST 

Registered Neighborhood Organization 

Dues Request for 2020-2021 

 

 

Dear Southmoor Park West Resident, 
 

Thank you for your support of the Southmoor Park HOA, also known as Southmoor Park West RNO (Registered 

Neighborhood Organization).  We request an amount of $25.00 for the year.  The Southmoor Park board is 

completely voluntary and the funds we are able to collect help us to offer free events for the residents and 

children of the neighborhood. We maintain and update a website (www.southmoorparkhoa.org) along with 

publishing a quarterly newsletter.  The board also volunteers to clean up the neighborhood islands multiple times 

during the year.  Our concerted efforts help to make Southmoor Park West a great neighborhood and connected 

community.   

We request these payments be made by September 24, 2020.  This is also the date of Southmoor Park West’s 
Annual Meeting planned to be held at 6:30 PM at Thomas Jefferson High School with call-in options available. 
We have included an addressed envelope for your convenience.   
 
Our neighborhood dues fund the following events and projects: 

 

We would also like to keep our resident records up to date.  Please send us the portion below (or email it to any 

board member).  If you prefer to be listed only as “Southmoor Park West Resident” then please state it as the 

name, we will still need your address to make this update.   

 

If you have questions, please contact one of our board members and thank you again for your support. 

 

President, Monica Snyder  monica.snyder@gmail.com 
Vice President, (open position)   
Secretary, Karen McGuire   karenmcguire@q.com 
Treasurer, Jan Smart   greyhound3695@comcast.net 
Representative, Jeff Guard  jwguard@hotmail.com 
  

 

Name ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Spouse Name (optional)________________________________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Email (optional) _______________________________________________________________________   

Phone (optional) ____________________________________ Do you prefer emailed newsletters?   Y   N 

Please use my dues of $____________ for the following: ______________________________________ 
 

➢ Ice Cream Social/Summer Kick-Off Party 

➢ Community Outreach and website 

➢ Upgrade and Maintenance of island at 

Ivanhoe and Hampden 

➢ 4th Of July Parade and Gathering 

➢ Quarterly Newsletters 

➢ Informational flyers and mailers 

http://www.southmoorparkhoa.org/

